
450 - 1 Street SW 
Calgary, Alberta  T2P 5H1 

Tel: (403) 920-6269 
Fax: (403) 920-2347 
Email: dan_wyman@transcanada.com 

February 22, 2017 
Filed Electronically 

National Energy Board 
Suite 210, 517 Tenth Avenue SW 
Calgary, AB  T2R 0A8 

Attention: Ms. Sheri Young, Secretary of the Board 

Dear Ms. Young: 

Re: NOVA Gas Transmission Ltd. (NGTL)  
Peace River Mainline Abandonment Project (Project)  
Board File: OF-Fac-Gas-N081-2014-20 02  
Confirmation of Publication 

Pursuant to the National Energy Board’s (Board or NEB) letter dated January 26, 2017,1 NGTL 
confirms that the Notice of Public Hearing and Application to Participate (Notice) was 
distributed to the parties indicated by the Board by February 3, 2017. Further, NGTL confirms 
that the Notice was published in the publications selected by the Board on the dates provided in 
Table 1. 

Table 1: Dates of Publication for the Notice 

Publication Date Published 

The High Level Echo-Pioneer  February 15, 2017 

Manning Banner Post  February 15, 2017 

Grimshaw Mile Zero News  February 15, 2017 

Fairview Post  February 15, 2017 

Grande Prairie Daily Herald  February 16, 2017 

Rycroft Central Peace Signal  February 14, 2017 

Fahler Smoky River Express  February 15, 2017 

High Prairie South Peace News  February 15, 2017 

Peace River Record Gazette  February 15, 2017 

Le Franco  February 16, 2017 

Windspeaker  February 10, 2017* 

* Windspeaker is now published solely as a website. NGTL posted an 
advertisement on the Windspeaker website, starting on the date indicated, that 
provided a link to the NEB’s Project website where the Notice could be located. 

                                                 
1 NEB Filing ID: A81480. 
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If the Board requires additional information with respect to this filing, please contact me at 
(403) 920-6962 or at dan_wyman@transcanada.com. 

Yours truly, 
NOVA Gas Transmission Ltd. 
 
Original signed by 
 
Daniel RK Wyman 
Regulatory Project Manager 
Canadian Gas Pipelines 
 
 
cc: Christine Davidson, National Energy Board 


